
 

 

Construction 
Notice – Update 
Hyland Drive and Wellington Heights, Sudbury  
Dear Resident, 
 
With the 2021 construction season ending, work under the City of Greater Sudbury, Contract ENG21-2, 
Road Reconstruction, Watermain and Sewer Improvements, Hyland Drive from - Regent Street to 
Winchester Avenue and Wellington Heights from - Hyland Drive to Cul-de-sac will continue into the 2022 
construction season. 
 
The remaining work to be completed in the 2021 construction season on Wellington Heights includes the 
installation of the watermain and water services to the end of the cul-de-sac and the placement of one 
layer of asphalt.  Installation of concrete curb, the sidewalk on the north side of Wellington Heights as well 
as the final restoration of sod and landscaping and the top layer of asphalt on Wellington Heights will be 
completed in the 2022 construction season.  
 
Through the 2021/2022 winter season, pedestrian access on Wellington Heights will be maintained on the 
roadway.  The City of Greater Sudbury will monitor the roadway to ensure that the width will accommodate 
both vehicles and pedestrians through the entire season.   
 
Work will continue on Hyland Drive from Wellington Heights to Winchester Avenue through the 2022 
construction season.  This will include the final restoration on Hyland Drive from Regent Street to 
Wellington Heights. 
 
The City of Greater Sudbury maintains an answering service to take your calls 24 hours a day, seven days 
a week, regarding urgent matters related to municipal infrastructure.  Dial 311 to speak with a live 
operator. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please contact the undersigned.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we make these important infrastructure improvements.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 

For Miranda Edwards 
Project Manager 
Engineering Services 
City of Greater Sudbury 
miranda.edwards@greatersudbury.ca 
705-674-4455 ext. 4246 
 
ME/tl  


